
 

Dear Kanya Aoki 

 

On behalf of the entire Nishiyamato family and all of the families we serve, I would like to express 

our sincerest appreciation for your generous support of Nishiyamato. With this letter, we 

acknowledge receipt of $100 on 08/30/2018. 

 

Please know that your donation will help Nishiyamato continue to serve our community, through 

and beyond our 25th Anniversary in 2017. It is your altruism that allows us to serve our common 

community with excellence and pride.  

 

If you have any questions and/or require any further acknowledgement, please feel free to contact 

us at 310-325-7040. 

 

Once again, thank you very much for your contribution, which supports our mission for education 

and culture. 

 

With sincerest regards, 

 

Nishiyamato Academy of California 

 

Nishiyamato Academy of California is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is 

tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Non-Profit Organization Fed. Tax I.D. #33-0526320 

 


